
York College Report on Student Emergency Financial Aid Grants – August 18, 
2021

1. York College is pleased to report that we are participating in the CARES, 
CRRSAA and ARP Acts established by Congress.  We have signed and 
returned the Department of Education’s Certification and Agreement that 
we intend to use the applicable amount of the funds received under the 
CRRSAA and ARP (a)(1) and (a)(4) programs to provide Emergency 
Financial Aid Grants to students.

2. The total grants from the Department of Education for HEERF Funds to 
York College is $2,554,447 and of that amount at least $1,086,783 will be 
available for Emergency Financial Aid Grants to Students.

3. York College has already distributed $744,148 to students eligible for 
these grants.

4. York College has 460 students who are eligible to receive Emergency 
Financial Aid Grants to students under CRRSAA and ARP (a)(1) and (a)
(4) programs.

5. 460 students have received an Emergency Financial Aid Grant under 
CRRSAA and ARP (a)(1) and (a)(4) programs.

6. York College determined that all eligible students needed Emergency 
Grants for food costs during the Spring of 2020 and we estimated the 
food costs at $100 per week for six weeks.  Each student then received a 
grant of $600.  Additionally, $500 grants to travel back to classes were 
issued to students in the summer of 2020 based upon their need.  Grants 
between $500 and $5,250 were awarded to students who had the 
greatest financial need for the 2020-2021 academic year.  Grants of 
$1,000 to $2,000 were awarded to students in the summer of 2021 who 
applied for assistance with loss of family income. 

7. York College is currently assessing student needs and situations and will 
respond with additional grants as warranted.​


